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Warm greetings and regards. Really happy and proud to present annual report of our school 

during the academic year 2021-2022 

 

Eram Academy for Sports and Excellence (EASE)bloomed under the auspices of Eram 

Educational and Welfare Trust since 2015.It has started with very few number of students but 

within a short span of years we reached to a strength of 300 plus students and 24 teachers. 

Even in the midst of pandemic we started our classes through online platform and virtualized 

learning and all related activities.We received much appreciation from the stakeholders. Our 

management was ready take immediate steps to make arrangement for online classes. We 

used Eduplus as the platform to conduct our online classes. Teachers were the key figures of 

success of online classes and support given by parents and students are also noteworthy. 

 

We could organize a variety of social and cultural events virtually. All the important days were 

observed with greater enthusiasm. School opened on June 1 and we observed World 

Environment day with great spirit. Reading week and an array of different observances like, 

Music day, Yoga Day, Vaikom Muhammed Basheer day, Anti-Drugs Day, Kerala Piravi Dinam, 

Gandhi Jayanthi, and Diwali etc. were observed virtually with the involvement of students in 

various competitions. School opened after chaos and confusion but it was really admirable that 

all students came to school without any hesitation. We could arrange a healthy and hygienic 

school for them which was also appreciated by parents and the community surrounding us. 

Other celebrations like Children's Day, Christmas etc. were celebrated with full-fledged strength 

of students keeping all covid protocol. Monthly test and Periodic test were conducted regularly 

to check student's academic excellence.Annual Exam was conducted on March 21st onwards 

and result published on 8th April.Graduation ceremony of Senior Kindergarten was a colorful 

programme held on 2nd April. We have been treated everyday especially so as to appreciate 

children's small and big acts. It is our mission to strive higher and give quality education to all 

our children. This untiring spirit will lead us to lifelong achievements in future. I conclude the 

report with a prayer to Almighty thanking him for his benevolence and grace seeking his 

blessings to make our future bright and rewarding. 

 


